Important Information for the 2017-2018 School Year

First Day of School

Thursday, August 10, 2017
School Hours

8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Transportation is NO LONGER REQUIRING A NEW application each year.  If your child is currently a bus rider, you do not need to submit anything.  If your child is a new bus rider, you must complete the Transportation Request Form (available on the website or in the main office) and return it to the school office by May 19, 2017.  New routes will be evaluated and bus stop information will be available at Open House.  If your child is currently a bus rider and you move over the summer, you MUST submit new proof of residency (electric bill, water bill or signed lease) and an updated Transportation Request Form in order for a new bus stop to be assigned.
Parent Involvement:  Each year your parent application (gold form) MUST BE UPDATED and RESUBMITTED in order for us to log your parent involvement hours.  Please complete the attached application(s) for the 2017-2018 school year.  Applications received by May 19, 2017, will be processed over the summer and your background check should be complete prior to the first day of school.
Important Reminders

Medications:  If your child has medication at school, all medications must be picked up by 12:00 p.m. on May 26, 2017, by a parent or we will dispose them.  New parent and doctor permission forms must be completed for the 2017-2018 school year and should be brought with the medication in its original container to Open House.
Summer Hours:  Our office hours for the summer are Monday through Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The office will be CLOSED ON FRIDAYS.
Open House:  Tuesday, August 08, 2017, for grades KG, 3rd and 4th will be at 5:30pm – 6:15 pm
 Open House: Tuesday, August 08, 2017, for grades 1st, 2nd, and 5th will be at 6:15pm – 7:00 pm                                        

 Declines:  If your situation has changed and your child will NOT be attending Oasis Charter Elementary next year, please complete a Seat Decline Form (available in the front office or print form from our website), or contact Barbara Bukousky at 239-542-1577 ext. 203.
Have a happy and safe summer!
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